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Covid-19 is a new type of virus. 
Some people call it Coronavirus.
A virus can make people sick.
When someone has Covid-19 they may have a cough, a temperature or trouble with their breathing. 
Most people have been staying at home to make sure that the virus does not spread too much.
Our school has been closed for a while so I have been staying at home.
Some children will be able to go back to school soon.
The teachers and staff at school are working hard to make sure that my school is safe
The teachers and staff at school will make sure that we have everything that we need to stay safe
Covid-19 does not usually make children sick
There are still some things that I should do to keep myself and other people healthy,
I should wash my hands often using soap and warm water, making sure that I scrub the soap between my fingers and all over my hands.
If I cannot wash my hands then I can use hand sanitizer.
Keeping my hands clean will stop the spread of germs.
I can cover my mouth with my arm or a tissue if I sneeze or cough. 
This will stop the spread of germs.
I should try not to touch my face too much. 
This will stop the spread of germs. 
When I go back to school things might feel a little bit different at first but we will all soon get used to our new routine.
The teachers and staff at school are working hard to make sure that my school is safe
The teachers and staff at school will make sure that we have everything that we need to stay safe
I will be safe at school


